COBB COUNTY RETIRED EMPLOYEES ASSOCIATION

MINUTES

MAY 17, 2004

THE MONTHLY MEETING OF THE COBB COUNTY RETIRED EMPLOYEES ASSOCIATION WAS A PICNIC LUNCH HELD AT WEST COBB SENIOR CENTER WITH 58 IN ATTENDANCE.

FOLLOWING THE PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE TO THE FLAG, THE INVOCATION WAS GIVEN BY JOHN LASTER.

PRESIDENT ROSWELL STORY WELCOMED MEMBERS AND GUESTS. THERE WAS ONE FIRST TIME ATTENDEE, JOE GROOVER, WHO RETIRED FROM THE COBB COUNTY COMMISSIONERS OFFICE.

A DELICIOUS LUNCH CATERED BY WALLACE FOODS WAS ENJOYED BY ALL. IF YOU MISSED THIS PICNIC, YOU MISSED A REAL TREAT. THE MENU CONSISTED OF FRIED AND BAKED CHICKEN, MASHED POTATOES, BAKED BEANS, PICKLES, ROLLS, COLE SLAW, PEACH PIE, CARROT CAKE AND ICED TEA.

WE WOULD LIKE TO THANK RUBY LOWRY AND MIKE BOLEK FOR THEIR TIME AND EFFORT MAKING THE PICNIC A HUGE SUCCESS.

AFTER FELLOWSHIP WITH EACH OTHER, WE ADJOURNED AT APPROXIMATELY 1:00 P.M.

RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED BY:

DORIS T. CASSIDY - SECRETARY

APPROVED: YES____NO___